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“Exceeding Expectations”

PUBLIC NOTICE

The Public Works Department Road and Drains Division will be commencing
road works on the Fort Tyson Rise road at Frigate Bay. Road works will be for
the duration of Saturday 22" to Sunday 23" February 2025.

Road works will include the demolition of the concrete roadway to replace and
grade the existing subgrade, adjusting the roadway’s slope. During the works,
traffic will be limited for motorists travelling between Calypso Bay and Frigate
Bay. The entrance to Fort Tyson Rise will be blocked and motorists are
encouraged to utilise the alternative route.

Parking and vehicular access to this street will be prohibited until all
roadworks have been completed.

We apologise for the inconvenience this may cause and thank the General
Public for their cooperation. Please be guided accordingly.




